
We need another SLR 

camera so that we can 

capture our camp 

memories even when 

we have two programs 

going at the same time! 

Clear photos help us to 

remember our 

awesome Eddie Rice 

experiences forever. 

Digital SLR Camera 

$800 

On each camp we like 

to show a photo 

presentation of the 

program. We also use 

the projector for 

presentations at schools 

and events. 

Unfortunately, our old 

projector has broken. 

Projector 

$400 

Rash Vests 

$3000 

Rash vests are so 

important to us on our 

January Camps. Not only 

do they keep the kids 

safe from the sun, but 

they also allow us to 

carefully monitor how 

many children and 

volunteers are in the 

water at any one time. 

Sports Equipment 

$1500 

No Eddie Rice Camp is 

complete without a 

game of cricket, “King 

of the Pack” or some 

crazy basketball fun at 

Moore River. Our 

current equipment has 

started to wear, so we 

are chasing some new 

sports equipment! 

Would you or your business like to help out kids in WA who are experiencing some form of disadvantage in their lives? Be-

low are a list of resources we need to continue running our recreational camps for “at risk” youth! 

Satellite Phone 

$3000 

Colourful Boxes 

$500 

Storage Boxes 

$300 

Office Furniture 

$500 

Our office needs a bit of 

love. We have heaps of 

resources we keep in 

there but are finding it 

difficult to establish an 

effective storage system. 

We would like to colour 

code everything so that 

our camp coordinators 

can grab whatever it is 

they need! 

Each camp requires a lot 

of resources! We have 

lots of different boxes we 

keep them in—the paint 

box, nail polish, jewellery 

etc. We are in need of 

some new boxes that 

stack easily on top of one 

another! This will make 

packing for camp a 

whole lot easier. 

In recent years, ERCWA 

has started to reach out to 

rural communities. When 

travelling on our Eddie on 

the Road Program, we 

sometimes are unable to 

access our phones due to 

inadequate reception. A 

satellite phone would help 

us to communicate with 

the ERCWA offices whilst 

on the road. 

Volunteers are in and 

out of our office 

everyday. We would 

like to get some stools 

and a high table for 

them work on. Our 

Leader Committee 

would be able to make 

great use of this. 


